From: Jason and Marcy Brink
Wednesday 7/17/20

Dear Brink Prayer Team,
*We appreciate your continued prayers for Guatemala as COVID continues to take its toll on the people
and as some hospitals are beginning to turn away people who are sick.

*Please pray for a security guard from Mazatenango that Jason has been meeting with regularly. He
wants to accept Jesus, but his past hurts and present fears are preventing him from surrendering.

*Please pray for Abbie, a young mom who arrived at the shelter last month. She is having panic attacks
and also severe back pain due to the abuse she suffered.

She needs healing and the peace and love of God that drives out fear.

Thanks for praying with us!
Jason and Marcy
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